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South section of Trillium Boulevard to close beginning March 9 

Beginning Tuesday, March 9, 2021, Trillium Boulevard will close to all traffic at the 
County Line Road (CR 578) intersection. This section of Trillium Boulevard will remain 
closed until approximately Fall 2021 for the realignment of the southern end of Trillium 
Boulevard and construction of the Ayers Road extension (CR 576) to County Line Road. 

DETOUR: All Trillium traffic in and out of the subdivision will use US 41 (Broad Street) 
to access Trillium Boulevard via the New Ayers Road (CR 576) extension. Detour signs 
will be posted along the detour route on County Line Road and US 41 to guide drivers. 
The traffic signal at Trillium Boulevard and Ayers Road will be activated to control traffic; 
be prepared to stop. 

NO OUTLET: The road will only serve as temporary access to the Trillium neighborhood 
-- there will be no connections to other roads until the full length of the new roadway is 
constructed and opened from US 41 to County Line Road. 
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